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Dear Thomas Harvey:

Greetings!

It is with humility to write this letter bringing my intention to publish in your excellent journal. My interest to conduct the study entitled “Emotional  Intelligence Among the Fourth Year Nursing Students: A cross-sectional study” has been rooted from the literature that nurses with high emotional intelligence have a better self - awareness and as a result are more skilled in their interpersonal relationships. By having a better empathy, they show more interest in connecting with patients and responding to their emotional needs. With the foregoing, this research assumed that students with high emotional intelligence may have emotionally responsive to the critical events in their life.
As authors of this endeavor, I believe that we must be accountable for all the aspects of this research and make sure the accuracy or integrity of any part of this work must appropriately investigated. Moreover, the authors have an equal share as regards to conception and design, data collection, analysis and interpretation, writing the manuscript, and even to the revision of the manuscript.  Also the authors fully declare that they do not have any conflict of interest and that, study has not receive any grant from any other agency.

 In line with this, may I ask for your indulgence to consider reviewing this research for publication in your prestige journal.

 Should there be clarification, please feel free to contact the corresponding author saad1510@hotmail.com.

Thank you very much and more power.


Sincerely,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr. Bander Albagawi
